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                                                        SIXTH CONSTITUTIONAL GOVERNMENT 

	
  
DILI, MARCH 5TH, 2015 

PRESS RELEASE 

Extraordinary meeting of the Council of Ministers from March 5th, 2015 

The Council of Ministers met extraordinarily this Thursday, March 5th, 2015, in the Council of Ministers’ 

meeting room, at the Government Palace, in Díli, and analysed the Draft Law approving the First 

Amendment to the Law no. 6/2014, of December 30th (General State Budget for 2015)  

 

Two days after the approval of the Sixth Constitutional Government Program (at the meeting of the 

Council of Ministers on Tuesday), delivered today to the National Parliament, the Council of Ministers met 

to review the Draft Law approving the First Amendment to the General State Budget for 2015. 

 

After the first detailed analysis of the budget allocations, the Ministry of Finance will make the necessary 

adjustments to the document. The Council of Ministers will decide upon this diploma at a future 

appropriate occasion. 


